
 

South Florida Water Management District 
Regulatory Peer Review Forum 

December 6, 2013 
Richard Rogers Conference Room 

9:00 am – 11:00 am 
 

Summary 
 
Attendees: 
 
Alan Wertepny  Ed Weinberg 
Charlie Isiminger John Yeend 
Dick Tomasello Craig Kidwell 
Todd McLeod Fred Roth 
Carlos de Rojas Tony Waterhouse 
Gerry Ward Howard Searcy 
Laurent Van Cott Sharon Trost 
 

1. Opening Remarks – Tony Waterhouse  
 
2. Discussion  

 
o Dick Tomasello reviewed the concerns with the FEMA FIRM study; 

specifically pre versus post development calculations.  The group is 
divided on the need for rule making or just prudent engineering.  It was 
agreed that more time to study the issue is needed 

 
o Ken Todd updated the group on the FEMA FIRM discussions on the flood 

maps.  FEMA has agreed to a deadline extension, but no date has been 
determined 

 
3. Next meeting date/other topics/adjournment 

 
 The meeting was adjourned at 10:40 am 
 
 The next meeting will be held Friday March 7, 2014 at 9:00 am in the Richard 

Rogers Conference Room 
 
 
 
 


